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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE POLICY AND RESOURCES
COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY, 3rd FEBRUARY 2004 BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN

 
Question
 
With the closure of the car park adjacent to Cyril Le Marquand House, would the President inform members
whether the 1st floor parking area at the building will continue to be used for parking, and, if so, will he advise the
number of spaces available and the use of these spaces?
 
Answer
 
I can confirm that the closure of the car park adjacent to Cyril Le Marquand House has had no effect on the first
floor parking area at the building, and that this first floor area will continue to be used for parking.
 
There are 24 spaces in the first floor parking area and these are allocated as follows –
 
         20 spaces are reserved for use by senior employees, all of whom are employed in States departments at Cyril

Le Marquand House.
 
         two spaces are reserved for lease cars that are used by the States Human Resources Department, together with

other States departments at Cyril Le Marquand House.
 
         one parking space is reserved for me in my capacity as President of the Policy and Resources Committee, and

one for Senator T.A. Le Sueur in his capacity as President of the Finance and Economics Committee.
 


